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Paul Pickowicz, an associate professor of history at the University of California, San Diego and director of
the Chinese Studies Program, will offer a personal look at life in a Chinese village during the next "Adventures in
Research" lecture scheduled for Wednesday, January 28.

Pickowicz, one of the first Americans allowed to live and do research in a peasant commune in the People's
Republic of China, has titled his talk: "Report from a Chinese Village: Is Modernization Really Possible?" It will be
given at noon in Conference Room 111A in the Administrative Complex.

The talk is the second of four "Adventures in Research" lectures offered during the winter quarter at UC San
Diego.

The remaining two lectures will feature an oceanographer discussing new life forms recently discovered on the
ocean floor and a former ambassador to the Comprehensive Nuclear Test Ban Treaty negotiations reminiscing
about dealing with the Russians.

On February 11 Bud Smithey of Scripps Institution of Oceanography will speak about "Deep Ocean Hot
Springs: An Oasis of Life" at noon in Conference Room 111A.

Former UC San Diego Chancellor Herbert York, director of the Science, Technology and Public Affairs
Program, will talk about "Negotiating with the Russians: A Personal Experience" at noon on February 25 in
Conference Room 111A.

The public is invited and admission is free to the lecture series which is sponsored by the Council of Provosts,
the Public Information Office and Third College.

For more information contact: Paul Lowenberg, 452-3120
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